To

Santa Rosa City Planning Department
Att: Suzanne Hartman

Project Planner

This letter is in reference to a meeting on Thursday, April 3rd at 10:30 AM
Conference Room, 637 First Street, Santa Rosa.

Project Name - New Wood Deck

Project Address - 3591 Blackhawk Cr., Santa Rosa, CA

We own the parcel to the West of this proposed new deck that will be over 8
feet tall looking straight down on our back yard and deck. We would like
the neighbor to consider stepping the deck down the hill in the back yard
following more to the contours of their back yard, rather than a deck being
in the air over 8 feet tall giving our back yards zero privacy or some heavy
planting of larger trees to give each parcel some sense of privacy.
Thankyou in advance for considering our request.

Philip A. Wright



